
Last request for supporting AIM For Seva  
Sent August 6, 2014 

  

Dear friend,  

 

The operatic ballet event, Kalidasa's Meghadootam (Sat Aug 23 at 6 PM) as a celebration 

of the 2014 AIM for Seva fundraising is fast approaching. My sincere thanks to so many 

of you that have already donated to this worthy cause - we will be sending you event 

passes shortly. 

 

If you have not yet donated, may I please make this one last appeal to you. I know you 

have many excellent causes to donate to. We are also well focused - providing free 

housing for poor and remotely based children in India, efficiently run and with a 

proven track record. Your trust in us is important to me. All details are in our very 

informative website aimforsevabayarea.org. Please visit it - the instructions for online, 

fully tax-deductible donations are given in it. 

 

Or, if you prefer, write a check payable to AIM for Seva and mail it to me at 28615 

Matadero Creek Ct, Los Altos Hills, CA 94022. Please also let me know how many 

passes for the Meghadootam show we can send you. 

 

We are very anxious for you to enjoy this very classy, Broadway-like production that 

has been a year in making. They opened 10 days back in Chennai and the reviews from 

the discerning press and public was outstanding!. We are the next stop, on Aug 23 at 

the Chabot college Center for Performing Arts. You do not want to miss it. In making 

plans to be there, please note that snacks will be available for purchase before the show, 

and that we plan to begin promptly at 6 PM. 

 

Sincerely, Vijay Kapoor 

 

PS. Please tell your friends 

 

http://aimforsevabayarea.org/

